
Our Neighborhood Easter Egg Hunt 2013 Was a Fun Time For All  
We received a lot of great feedback from the homeowners, and the kids had a great time searching for the Easter Eggs! 

Thanks everyone for your help to make this event so successful, and special thanks to our HOA Manager Debbie 

Simonetti for the pictures below! 

   

   

   

  

 



   

   

   

   

   



 

  

   
 


